
 

W  N  1 
Grade 9 Take Our Kids to Work Day 

S  N  4 
Grade 7/8 Volleyball Tournament 

T  N  7 
Picture Retake Day 
Grade 10 Provincial Math 

W  N   8 
Grade 10 Provincial Reading 
Student Led Conferences 
Scholastic Book Fair 

T  N  9 
Remembrance Day Service at 10:00 
Student Led Conferences 
Scholastic Book Fair 

 

F  N  10 
No School - Admin Day 

M  N  13 
Grade 9 Manitoba Moose Game 

F  N  17 
Middle Years Dance 6:00-9:00pm 

W  N  22 
Grade 7/8 League Volleyball Tournament 

T  N  23 
K - 12 Report Cards Sent Home 

W  N  29 
Early Dismissal at 2:00 pm 
Grad Fundraiser - more details to come 

T  N  30 
Grade 12 Finance Fair 
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Remembrance Day Service 

We are pleased to host the community for our 
Remembrance Day service. 

This year’s service will feature our Grade 3 -7 Treble 
choir and our Senior Band as well as several 

members of the community. 

The service will be on Thursday November 9th at 
10:00 am in the South Gym. 

Middle Years Dance 
Friday November 17th 

6:00 - 9:00 pm 
Hawaiian Theme 

 
$8 Entry Fee     Snacks $2 each 



Westman Youth Choir
The Westman Youth Choir is made up of approximately 
50 grade 10, 11 and 12 students from across the 
Western Manitoba region who are chosen by an audition 
process. They then spend 2 weekends at Clear Lake 
learning the music, before heading out on a Westman 
tour of 10 performances. Killarney School had six 
students who were selected to be members of the choir. 
Congratulations to McCanna, Graeme, Lance, Kendra, 
William and Elora - this is an incredible accomplishment!

Graeme, Kendra, Elora and Alex G. also had the 
opportunity to perform with the Brandon University 
Symphonic Band on October 24th at the Centennial 
Auditorium in Brandon. High schools in the Westman 
area were invited to send outstanding students.

Congratulations to all of these musical students!
Photo Courtesy of Westman Youth Choir

DON’T FORGET THE DAINTIES!! 
Be sure to stock up on all kids of delicious dainties, cakes, cookies, cinnamon buns through our “In Good 
Taste” fundraising campaign, running until NNovemberr 13!

Need an order form? No problem!  Email us at killarneyparentadvisorycouncil@gmail.com and we will be 
happy to help!

KPAC will have a table set-up in the south foyer of Killarney School during Student Led Conferences 
(November 8th & 9th) from 4:00 - 8:00 pm on both days. Please feel free to stop by to say hi, place your 
order or drop off fundraising forms and payments! We would love to see you!

Order deadline: MMonday,, Novemberr 13

Pick up orders: TTuesday,, Decemberr 55 att Killarneyy School,, 3:00-6:000 pm

*Pleasee makee alll chequess payablee too Killarneyy Parentt Advisoryy Councill orr 
KPACC  

Thank you so much for your continued support of our Killarney Parent Advisory Council!
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Reminder: Our Scholastic Book Fair is Coming!

Dear Parents and Families,

Get ready! The Scholastic Book Fair is coming our way 
(YAY!). Choosing their own books empowers kids and
inspires them to become Bolder, Prouder, and Stronger 
Readers.

Here’s what you need to know about the Fair, which will take 
place from at

All purchases benefit our school and earn Scholastic Dollars
that can be redeemed for books and educational resources 
for our classrooms and school library. 

The countdown to more Bookjoy is on!
Catch you at the Fair!

Happy reading!

November 8th and 9th 4pm til 8pm 

Killarney School Library!


